The Columbus
BOYCHOIR S SCHOOL

America's Singing Boys

Box 350, PRINCETON, N.J.

ale not throw out

August 4, 1961

Mr. and Mrs. Ronald L. Price, Co. Apt. 8, Ste. 1, Flin Flon, Manitoba, Danada.

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Price:

Thank you for your application and \$25.00 deposit for Billy's enrollment in the Boychoir School for the year 1961-62. We are happy to accept him again as a member of our student body.

School opens Monday, September 11th, at 8:30 a.m., and boarding students should arrive during the afternoon of Sunday, September 10th.

We hope Billy will have the best year ever and that he will both give and receive much, for the good of the school and his own good. For our part, we will do everything we can toward that end.

Sincerely yours,

L'auren D. Rhine

Lauren D. Rhine

Headmaster

LDR:mds